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Summary

Hadoop in Practice, Second Edition provides over 100 tested, instantly useful techniques that will help you
conquer big data, using Hadoop. This revised new edition covers changes and new features in the Hadoop
core architecture, including MapReduce 2. Brand new chapters cover YARN and integrating Kafka, Impala,
and Spark SQL with Hadoop. You'll also get new and updated techniques for Flume, Sqoop, and Mahout, all
of which have seen major new versions recently. In short, this is the most practical, up-to-date coverage of
Hadoop available anywhere.

Purchase of the print book includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications.

About the Book

It's always a good time to upgrade your Hadoop skills! Hadoop in Practice, Second Edition provides a
collection of 104 tested, instantly useful techniques for analyzing real-time streams, moving data securely,
machine learning, managing large-scale clusters, and taming big data using Hadoop. This completely revised
edition covers changes and new features in Hadoop core, including MapReduce 2 and YARN. You'll pick up
hands-on best practices for integrating Spark, Kafka, and Impala with Hadoop, and get new and updated
techniques for the latest versions of Flume, Sqoop, and Mahout. In short, this is the most practical, up-to-date
coverage of Hadoop available.

Readers need to know a programming language like Java and have basic familiarity with Hadoop.

What's Inside

Thoroughly updated for Hadoop 2●

How to write YARN applications●

Integrate real-time technologies like Storm, Impala, and Spark●

Predictive analytics using Mahout and RR●

Readers need to know a programming language like Java and have basic familiarity with Hadoop.●

About the Author

Alex Holmes works on tough big-data problems. He is a software engineer, author, speaker, and blogger
specializing in large-scale Hadoop projects.
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From reader reviews:

John Judge:

Inside other case, little individuals like to read book Hadoop in Practice. You can choose the best book if
you'd prefer reading a book. As long as we know about how is important any book Hadoop in Practice. You
can add understanding and of course you can around the world by the book. Absolutely right, since from
book you can know everything! From your country right up until foreign or abroad you can be known. About
simple factor until wonderful thing you may know that. In this era, we could open a book or even searching
by internet system. It is called e-book. You should use it when you feel weary to go to the library. Let's go
through.

Timothy Rocha:

Information is provisions for those to get better life, information currently can get by anyone in everywhere.
The information can be a understanding or any news even restricted. What people must be consider any time
those information which is inside the former life are difficult to be find than now could be taking seriously
which one is suitable to believe or which one typically the resource are convinced. If you find the unstable
resource then you buy it as your main information you will have huge disadvantage for you. All those
possibilities will not happen with you if you take Hadoop in Practice as your daily resource information.

Raymond Dixon:

The particular book Hadoop in Practice has a lot details on it. So when you check out this book you can get a
lot of advantage. The book was compiled by the very famous author. This articles author makes some
research previous to write this book. This kind of book very easy to read you can obtain the point easily after
looking over this book.

Ruth Hill:

Is it you actually who having spare time then spend it whole day through watching television programs or
just lying down on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Hadoop in Practice can be the reply,
oh how comes? A book you know. You are so out of date, spending your free time by reading in this
completely new era is common not a nerd activity. So what these books have than the others?
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